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SUBJECT: RELIABILITY OF BWR G/6 HIGH PRESSURE CORE SPRAY SYSTEM UNDER
ATWS CONDITIONS

Dear Dr. Sherwood:

In connection with our er,nsider ation of your letter of May 30, 1980 we have
asked the Nuclear Regulatory Commission Staff for their evaluation of the
reliability of the High Pressure Core Spray System of the BWR/5-6 design.
Enclosed is their response which indicates a concern about the reliability
of the proposed HPCS Systems in connection with injecting water into the
pressure vessel under postulated ATWS conditions.

You may therefore want to pursue the question of High Pressure Core Spray
System reliability with the MIC Staff.

Sincerely,

b
J. Carson Mark
Chainnan

Enclosures:
1. Memo to R. F. Fraley, from William J. Dircks, dated 11/17/80, Reference:

" Reliability of BWR 5/6 High Pressure Core Spray System Under ATWS
Conditions".

2. Letter to M. S. Plesset, from G. G. Sherwood, dated 5/30/80, Reference:
" Anticipated Transient Without Scram - General Electric Comments on ACRS
Letter Dated April 16. 1980".
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